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From:

To:
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Subject: Visit	to	Frontex

Dear	 ,
	
Following	the	letter	of	the	Director	of	Frontex	on	29	May	2018,	inviting	the	EDPS	to
Warsaw	for	discussions	regarding	the	agency’s	intention	to	further	develop	and	enhance
the	capabilities	of	PeDRA,	I	wanted	to	discuss	whether	a	visit	of	the	Assistant	Supervisor,
Wojciech	Wiewiórowski,	on	7	December	2018	would	be	convenient	in	terms	of	planning
on	the	side	of	Frontex	(visit	starting	at	11:30	the	earliest).
	

	and	I	will	be	accompanying	Mr	Wiewiórowski	and	we	would	like	to	suggest
some	possible	agenda	items:
	

·									Further	development	and	enhancement	of	PeDRA's	capabilities;
·									Data	exchanges	with	Europol	;
·									Crime	Information	Cell	–	developments	after	the	end	of	the	pilot	project.

	
Should	you	consider	it	necessary,	we	could	also	offer	a	training	regarding	the	'new
Regulation	45'.
Any	suggestions	regarding	possible	agenda	items	are	welcomed.
	
	
Best	regards	and	looking	forward	to	your	answer,
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